
Early Years Outdoor Area 
We now have a most of this work complete. We are just waiting on 
the delivery and installation of a new climbing frame before 
welcoming you in to view this with the children. We will post some 
photos in the meantime on our Twitter page. 
 
Upper school improvements 
Our Wellspring Communicolour project is complete and looks great. I 
have attached some photos below.  Our reception and corridors have 
also had a revamp. Please feel free to come and have a look! 
 
Wear Red Day 
Thanks to everyone who supported the Wear Red Day. This raised a 
whopping £383.36 for the Children’s Heart Surgery Fund. 
 
Welcome to Mrs Bresnihan 
Mrs Bresnihan has now started her role with us as class 4B’s teacher. 
We welcome her to our school. 
 
Food in school 
We have joined Lincolnshire County Council’s new initiative around 
healthy eating and in particular encouraging our children to think 
carefully about the amount of sugar they consume. As a part of this 
we will be reviewing our food in school policy. For more information 
click here. In the meantime, please ensure that all snacks for break 
and lunchtime are healthy options. Sweets and large chocolate bars 
are not permitted. Thank you. 
 
Clubs 
There are still clubs with places. We would love for every child to do 
at least one club. 
 
SEND Coffee Mornings – change of day 
These will now take place on the first Tuesday of every month. Our 
next meeting on 5th March. 
 
Thanks 
Thanks to all parents and carers who were able to join us for the 
recent lesson invitations. It was lovely to have you in school with us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 

Key dates for your diary 

Thu 29th Feb – Y3 trip to Leicester Mandir, 

Museum and Art Gallery 

Fri 1st March – Sports for schools day (PE kit) 

Thu 7th March – World Book Day (details to 

follow) 

Fri 15th March – Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) 

Tue 23rd April – Class photos 

Fri 24th May – Y2 trip to Lincoln Castle (details to 

follow) 

 

 

 

School Twitter Page 
Please follow us on Twitter! We will be 
adding daily updates to show what our 
children have been up to in school!  

@HorncastlePri 

 

 

https://www.lincolnshireworld.com/education/project-will-help-schoolchildren-boost-wellbeing-by-ditching-sweets-4508793


 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 


